Vision with a Mission

Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations. ~ Matthew 28:19

In this issue:

- Children's Ministry
- Outreach
- · Ladies' Ministry
- Tuesday Bible Study
- New Members' Class

Outreach News

Movie Night

We had a great turnout last Friday to see, 'The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe.' We had plenty of popcorn and pizza & everyone who attended had a wonderful time. We are looking forward to the next movie, which is the second in the Narnia series, 'Prince Caspian' at 6pm on October 18th.

Ladies' Ministry

Bible Study

The Thursday Bible Study is resuming on October 3rd. We are continuing 'Joseph,



Keeping a Soft Heart in Hard Places.' We will pick it up at Week 5, Day 1 on page 126. The Bible reading is Genesis, chapters 42-44. If you have not been with us till now, you can quite easily join in & you would be very welcome!

The Trust Again Tour with Lisa Terkeurst and Amy Grant

The ladies are attending this evening in Fort Myers on October 24th. If you have not signed up for a ticket (\$51) & you would like to go with us, contact Linda B & she will get a ticket for you.



Grace Community Church of Englewood 278 S Mango Street, Englewood, FL 34223 941-662-8859 www.gccenglewood.org

Children's Ministry

Nada reports that, thanks to Cowboy at First Baptist, we now have three rooms available to use with the children. Currently, we are using only one of them but, as the more children begin to come, we are ready! We do have some physical work to do in the form of painting and decorating but we are excited to have this space for the use of the Children's Ministry.

Nada would like to divide the room that is currently being used into two parts - one would be for infants to potty-trained and the other for preschool.

The second room that has been made ready will be used for elementary children & the third room will be used for middle school.

In order to accomplish this, we will need more people who are willing to teach & willing to be helpers. This is so we have enough adult/ children ratios in each class. THIS IS NOT A CALL FOR FEMALES ONLY! Men are not only welcome but encouraged to come & help. Proper training will be provided & a simple background check will be done.

If you feel that God might be calling you to help out with this vital ministry, speak to Nada.

Tuesday Morning Church Bible Study



We are following the theme of 'Discipleship' in relation to our 'practical sanctification.'
There are good discussions which are leading us to challenge ourselves in how we apply Scriptural truth.

New Members' Class



Pastor John is holding a new members' class on Thursday, November 7th. The time is to be announced closer to the date.

Some have already signed up. If you have been coming to Grace Community Church of Englewood for a while & feel this is your church home, we would love you to become a member.

Contact either Pastor John or Pastor Ian for information or put your name on the sign up sheet on the bulleting board in the church.